
 

History 

The children have launched into their own research projects into the 
Vikings. They have hopefully started their Anglo-Saxon home learning 
projects too (Due in 10th June). 

English 

This week we have been busy writing a narrative based on our class 
book- Floodland. They are shaping up nicely and show case the 
children’s writing skills very well. 

Morfa Bay 

Reminders: 

Arrive at school between 8am-8:15am 

All medicines to Mrs Gee, who will fill in forms with parents who haven’t 
done so yet. 

All pocket money to me! 

Children need to wear their school jumper (leaver’s Hoodie if they have 
arrived by then) 

Children need a packed lunch, snack and water bottle in a small 
rucksack for the coach. 

Don’t forget everyone needs a teddy/stuffed toy! 
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